Dear parents,

Kindly note the following points for the Orientation Programme:

1.

The Orientation Programme for Class Prep parents is scheduled on Saturday, 6 April 2024,
from 8:30 am onwards.

All the parents are requested to be seated in the Mary Ward Auditorium, sharp by 8:15am.
Only both parents are requested to attend the Orientation Programme. Children should not
be brought along with the parents.

Kindly download Microsoft Teams on your mobile device and come. Student’s ID and
password will be provided from school.

Kindly download Entab Campus Care mobile app too, on your device. Separate login ID and
password will be provided for the same.

Also, you are requested to KINDLY carry a thin permanent marker with you to school, to
label all the belongings of your child (in BLOCK LETTERS only).



